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President 
Scott Smith 

330.753.6505 
 

1st Vice President 
Lee McCutchan 
330.753.8626 

 
Membership 

Chairman 
John Buntin Jr. 
330.745.5530 

 
Secretary 

Nancy Donahue 
330.645.6398 

 
Treasurer 

John Buntin Jr 
330.745.5530 

 

 

President’s Message:  The primary purpose of the Kenmore Board of Trade is to 

promote business.  We currently have over 150 businesses as part of our team.  We are lead 
by our Board of Directors and our Board Officers.  The Board normally meets two times a 
month for a working lunch. We have a working budget and a long history of 
accomplishments.  We work closely with our government officials and our safety forces to 
support your needs.  If anyone is interested in being on our Board of Directors or being an 
Officer on the Board of Trade please let me know, 330.753.6505.  

I hope you see you all at our next meeting for a great lunch and business networking! 

Scott Smith President - Smithshouseofcarpet.com 

 
 
 

 

 

Smithshouseofcarpet.com  

Guest Speaker with President Scott Smith 

The Food Line at the General Meeting (left).   To the right, our fabulous 
members enjoying their delicious lunch at our new facility. 

Kenmore Board of Trade 
General Meeting – October 6th, 

2010 at “The Church on the Boulevard”.  
Located at 754 Kenmore Boulevard, 
Akron, 44314.  Lunch will be as fabulous 
as last month, at the low cost of $7.00 
per person.  After lunch we will be 
taking a tour of the facility.   Our first 
meeting was very successful.  The food 
was fabulous and the meeting room was 
very nicely done.  We look forward to all 
our future meetings at “The Church on 
the Boulevard”.  



 Just some info …. Has one of your friends ever said, “I only have a buck.” 

You know that a “buck” is a dollar, but where did that saying come from? Indians used to 
trade deerskins for supplies from the settlers. They used these “buck” skins like we use 
money today.  

 Did you know you can promote your business to the new members 

who join the Kenmore Board of Trade in a low cost & easy way?  All you need to 
do is supply the KBOT Chairperson for Member Services (John Buntin Jr) with a 
stack of your business cards or promotional fliers, and he will make sure each 
new member joining the KBOT gets a copy.  John will also bring them to every 
lunch meeting of the KBOT for those members attending to see.  If interested, 
please mail them to John at 1020 Kenmore Boulevard, Akron Ohio 44314, or 
drop them off at his store (any afternoon except Tuesday or Sunday). 

Check your calendar for December 2nd, 2010 for our annual Christmas Banquet.  
Please see flyer below for details about our new location & menu (Entertainment to be 
announced). 

Anyone interested in becoming a board member or an officer, please contact Scott Smith @330.753.6505.  

 

All meetings/events mentioned in the newsletters are open to everyone who wishes to attend!  

ABOTC Council Meeting Breakfast   ABOTC Committee Meeting Dinner 

Tuesday October 5th      Tuesday October 26th 
7:30 am to 9:00 am     5:30 pm to 7:00 pm 
Waterloo Restaurant      Carovillese Lodge & Club 
523 East Waterloo Road    570 E. Cuyahoga Falls Avenue 
 

 
 
                     HAVE A SAFE AND FUN FILLED HALLOWEEN! 

  
 

See flyer below…..  



Kenmore Board of Trade 

2010 Christmas Banquet 

 

                             Thursday, December 2nd 

                 Prime at Anthe’s 

                                                            4315 Manchester Road, Akron 

                           6:00pm                      

                       Cost is $30.00/person 

 

                        Cash Bar Open starting at 6pm 

                            Assorted Cheese Tray/Crackers 

Holiday Dinner to be served at 6:45pm 

Dinner Menu 

Choice of Lemon Herb Chicken or Swiss steak 

House Salad 

Baked Potato 

Anthe’s famous Bean Salad & Sour Dough Rolls 

Choice of Coffee, Tea, or Soda 

Holiday Dessert served-Cheesecake 

 

 Installation of “2011” KBOT Officers 

 Presentation of McCutchan Award 
 Entertainment TBA 

 

For tickets, contact Amy @ 330-848-2556 – Deadline: Nov. 26 


